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THE CLASS OF 2019! 

Our pupils showed they were top of the class when they graduated at Liverpool Hope University on 
Tuesday 11th June.  

72 of our pupils aged 5 to 11 donned their caps and gowns to celebrate their learning achievements 
whilst taking part in the Children’s University program at Barlows Primary School. During our ceremony, 
Jeff Dunn from the school’s parliament gave an inspiring speech illustrating the aims and aspirations 
behind the Children’s University, whilst our very own school choir graced us with a captivating          
performance.  

All the staff at Barlows are very proud of the achievements made by the pupils and look forward to 
seeing them continue to progress throughout the Children’s University program. Well done to all of our 
2019 graduates! 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Change to the 2020 May Bank Holiday 

You may have heard in the press that the May Day Bank Holiday 
for 2020 has been moved to Friday 8th May to coincide with the 
75th anniversary of VE Day.  
 
Please note that the school calendar for 2019-2020 has been 
amended to reflect this change and can be found on the school 
website at: 
 
http://barlowsprimary.co.uk/parents/dates/ 

Sports Day Reminder 

We are hoping that recent spells of torrential rain do not carry over into late June and July! All being 

dry, Sports Day will take place on the following dates for the different year groups: 

 

Nursery - Wednesday 3rd July at 9:45am for AM Nursery  (in the Hall) 

        Wednesday 3rd July at 1:45pm for PM Nursery  (in the Hall)  

 

Reception - Friday 28th June at 10.15am 

 

Years 1, 2 and 3 - Wednesday 10th July 2019 at 9:30am 

 

Years 4, 5 and 6 - Wednesday 17th July 2019 at 9:30am 

School Fun Day 2019 

A reminder to all parents and carers that this year’s Fun Day takes 
place on Saturday 20th July from 10am - 3pm. We look forward 
to seeing you there. 

Have and enjoyable weekend. 
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